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CABINET 
 

8 February 2017 
 

Minute Extract 
 

 
607. PAY POLICY STATEMENT 2017/18 

(Report CAB2897 refers) 
 
Cabinet noted that under the Council Constitution Access to Information 
Procedure Rules (Rule 15.1 General Exception), this was a key decision 
which was not included in the Forward Plan.  Under this procedure the 
Chairman of The Overview and Scrutiny Committee had been informed. 
 
Councillor Ashton stated that the annual publication of the Statement was a 
requirement of the Localism Act 2011 and there were no changes proposed 
since last agreed.  However, should changes be required during 2017/18 
following further consideration by the new Chief Executive and Cabinet, an 
updated Statement would be brought forward for approval. 
 
Cabinet agreed to the following for the reasons set out above and outlined in 
the Report. 
 

RECOMMENDED: 
 

THAT THE PAY POLICY STATEMENT BE APPROVED, AS 
ATTACHED AS APPENDIX 1 TO THE REPORT. 

 


